
MICHIGAN STATE UNIVERSITY EAST LANSING 

DEPARTMENT OF CHEMISTRY • COLLEGE OF NATURAL SCIENCE 



April 27, 1966 

Dear Mr. Barreras: 

This acknowledges your kind note . 

A copy of the statement to the press last week on the Ramparts--CIA--MSU 
item has been forwarded to you. 

Mr. Raymond J. Barreras 
Department of Chemistry 
Campus 

h 

Sincerely , 

President 
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